
To whom it may concern,

I would just ike to add my support to the earlier opening hours for the Mona Vale markets. I 
think it is very important that these opportunities exist for small businesses to develop and 
thrive as well as offer the community more diversity and experiences. The earlier opening 
hours is win for both.

Thanks,
Emily 
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